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From: Yubai Jiang <jiangyubai@me.com>

To: "alan.cadogan@planning.nsw.gov.au" <alan.cadogan@planning.nsw.gov.au>
Date: 27/04/2013 4:56 PM

Subject: Objection for Meriton's development on Albert Ave, Chatswood

Dear Mr Cadogan and NSW Department of Planning and Infrastructure,

| am a resident in Chatswood. What my apartment directly facing is a construction site of Meriton
Chatswood Towers over Albert Avenue. | am recently informed that, the heights of the two towers in
Meriton's proposal are extremely high, thus there would be large shadow impacts on the residential
buildings and community areas, such as ovals and parks, at the south of the site, if the proposal get
approved. Moreover, this project is likely to enlarge the traffic problem in Chatswood, where the roads
are already experiencing severe congestion.

Based on above reasons, | honestly express my position of objecting the size of the proposed towers.
I hope the increase in height will be stopped.

Yours sincerely,
Yubai Jiang

26/755 Pacific Highway, Chatswood, NSW 2067.
Jiangyubai@me.com



